
UNIVERSITY OF SOUTH FLORIDA 
Undergraduate Council 

Minutes of March 28th, 2011 
 
Present: Michael LeVan (Chair), Brianne Stanback, Ken Christensen, Chad Michaels, Erwin Johanningmeier, Jennifer 

Bosson, Thomas Pluckhan, Jay Coble, Matrell Everett 
        
Absent: Chad Michaels, Kay Perrin February 28

th, 2011 were approved. 
 
2.  Announcements 
 

a) There has been some interest in the position of council chair. The council will need to decide on a chair by vote 
at one of the last two meetings. 
 

3. Old Business 

a) Exceptional Education Program Changes – The changes to the Exceptional Education program, tabled at the 
2/28 meeting, were discussed again, with representatives from the department Daphne Thomas and Patricia 
McHatton. The changes move from a discrete course-based curriculum to a competency-based model with 
instructional blocks. In addition to the program curriculum change, an associated group of new courses were 




